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The Ifjúság street cash desk is closed this week
  
Dear Student,

 

I’d like to inform you that the Ifjúság street cash desk is closed from the 10th March.

 

Please look for information on our website before visiting any cash desks of the University.

 

Please consider this information by financial transactions.

 

Best regards,

 

Central Registrar's Office 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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